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July Prayer Letter 

Ministry update: 

 

 Church update:   

 

Rishel family: 

      

Prayer requests: 

-Pray for us to stay healthy  

-Pray for Jason Rishel and his family as they move to Bobo-Dioulasso to 

start a new church  

- Pray for me as I have taken over the responsibilities of  Pastor of the 

church in Zagtouli 

-Pray for the leaders of Burkina as terrorism and violence is still on the rise 

 

DALLAS  AND ASHLEY 

BROWN 

Contact 
678.386.7339 

 

Dallas@browns2africa.com 
 

 www.Browns2africa.com 
 

Field Mailing Address:      
BP 16 Zagtouli, Burkina Faso  

Sending Church 

Victory Baptist Church 

152 Clark Mccullers Dr, 

Loganville GA 30052 

www.victorybaptist.church 

 

Mission Board 

Vision Baptist 

Missions 

PO Box 442          

Alpharetta GA 30009 

www.visionmissions.com 

 

   

CCChhhuuurrrccchhh   PPPlllaaannntttiiinnnggg   MMMiiissssssiiiooonnnaaarrriiieeesss   iiinnn   

BBBuuurrrkkkiiinnnaaa   FFFaaasssooo   WWWeeesssttt   AAAfffrrriiicccaaa   
 

 God has been working here in Burkina Faso, one 

woman got saved last week!  The young men are really 

stepping up and serving in many different areas in the 

church.  They are teaching the kids each week, as well as 

leading music and translating messages.  It's exciting to 

see people growing in their faith as God continues to 

work in their hearts.  Please pray that God will help our 

church at Zagtouli to shine the Gospel light brightly in 

the area around our church and that we can train up men 

to carry the gospel in other areas as well. 

 The Construction of the building at Zagtouli is 

now complete. The building looks great with the last 

touches finished.  For the month of June, I preached 

on evangelism.  We had a big day for the last Sunday of 

June where I challenged the people to go out and 

invite their family and friends to come to church.  We 

had 10 first time visitors as well as several that come 

back for the 2nd or 3rd time.  Praise the Lord!  Pray for 

us as we share the gospel with these new contacts. 

 This is missionary Jason Rishel and his family. 

(Charity, Levi, and Joshua) They are moving to the 

second largest city here in Burkina Faso, Bobo-

Dioulasso to start a church.  There are currently no 

Independent Baptist Missionaries working in this very 

needy city.  Jason will be starting a church and working to 

train men to plant other churches as well.  Please pray for 

him and his family and pray that God would greatly use 

him to see many souls saved, men trained, churches started, 

and men trained and sent out to preach the gospel. 


